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Comments: I am commenting on:  Nez Perce-Clearwater NFs Forest Plan Revision #44089.

 

 

I am disappointed by the decision to remove Wilderness Status from the Great Burn region on the Idaho side.

There is limited wilderness remaining in the continental US and eliminating areas that have been under

Wilderness Study status from becoming true Wilderness is short-sighted and does not advance the status of our

natural environment which is already under stress.

 

 

Motorized users already have dozens of miles of trails already in place and do not need more areas of use in

current wilderness study regions.  In addition, there will be no way to enforce the expected trespasses that will

occur into the Montana portion of the Great Burn if Idaho allows this travel

 

Please take these issues onto consideration and reverse the current decision.

 

Thank you for your  attention to this matter.

 

Roger Furlong


